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Dear Colleague,

Southern African Studies in the University of London

I enclose a copy of a paper issued by the South African Committee of the Council
for International COeoperatiOh in Higher Education, which to a Committee of the
British Council, for your information and comment. It is a document in the public
domain 30 that i think we are at liberty to circulate and discuss it. I woutd be
happy to pass on any views of teachers of London University to the Secretary; if
you wish me to do so, perhaps you could let me have you comments in writing by
the 14th September.

Mans for the symposium on 22hd-23rd November are proceeding, and unless there
is any other urgent business, 1' suggest we hold the next networking meeting at
4.30 pm. on Friday 22 November, before Aibte Sachs' tatk to the Friends of the
1C5. lo the meantime I would be Grateful if those who have not returned myy1

questionnaire could do so by the 14th September at the latest.

Hope you are having a restful and refreshing vacation,
You 8 Sincerety,

y . L/M

Shula Marks 


